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Minutes of the April 8, 2015 Meeting  

The April meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was held April 8, 2015
at Gates & Sons Barbeque;  1325 East Emanuel Cleaver Blvd., Kansas City, MO. There were 4
in attendance.  Dave Buell, past chapter vice chairman, was in charge.

Buell opened the business meeting at 12:18PM.  He asked Ben to read the minutes of the March
meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by Robin Cross and the second by John Gray.
The motion passed.

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that the program for May was open and he 
is looking for programs for June & July. 

There was a brief discussion about the first responders’ issue that still needs to be 
resolved before there is an emergency situation in the metro area.

There was also a discussion about setting a date for the annual election of chapter 
officers.  Dave made a motion to send email notification to all members that there would 
be election of chapter officers during the June meeting.  Robin seconded the motion and 
it passed.

The motion to adjourn was by Robin and the second by John.

After adjournment we were treated to a most interesting tour of the Linda Hall Library, 
on the UMKC campus, which is the world’s foremost independent research library devoted to
science, engineering, and technology.
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